The Woldingham Garden Village Road Fund Association-Minutes of the AGM held on the 30th July 2020 Virtually by Zoom due to Corvid 19 restrictions

The Agenda, Minutes of the 2019 AGM and the Chairman and Treasure's reports had been circulated to each household prior to the meeting. The meeting was attended by 12 people.

- 1). The Chair welcomed attendees and new members and read his annual report
- 2). Apologies received from Yves Allier.
- 3). The minutes of the 2019 AGM were approved, the proposer being Sarah Guild, the seconder being Deborah Sherry
- 4). Matters arising from the minutes.

Covered in Chair's Report.

- 5). Treasure's report was accepted by the meeting. Proposer being David Walsh and the seconder Charlotte Lewis, Marie Buckley was thanked for her work as auditor.
- 6). As stated previously Danny Ord has replaced Ian Bentley
- 7). Any Other Business
- (a).David Walsh, the owner of Graylings informed the meeting that the groundwork for the development would start in the Autumn but it was unclear when the build would be completed as the contractor is German and progress has been hampered by the Virus. May be December but more likely March and all steps would be taken to minimise disruption during construction.
- (b). Keith Newell informed the meeting that three residents, not attending the AGM, had raised the issue of overgrown hedges. As stated in the Chair's report Tandridge Council had performed an inspection and seriously offending growth had been removed. He agreed to circulate by email a copy of the Surrey Highways/Parish Council flyer detailing permitted growth of vegetation adjacent to highways.
- (c). The meeting moved a vote of thanks to the Road Fund Committee for their continued efforts.

Keith Newell 31st July 2020.